


















 

 

St. Pius Festival 2019 
Disco Fever 

 

     Friday, May 31   6 pm to 10 pm 
     Saturday, June 1  12 pm to 10 pm 
     Sunday, June 2  1 pm to 8 pm 

 
We are looking forward to this year's "Disco Fever" Festival. This is a great fun community event and there 
are many ways to get involved and support our St. Pius Parish Community!  
 

For more information on how you can help, please contact one of the Festival Chairs: 
Mike Descalso at descalsom@gmail.com  
Colby Zeltmann at colbyzeltmann@hotmail.com 
 

Booth Chairpersons: 
We appreciate the time and commitment you give to our community, your contacts are: 
�Ÿ Food Booth Chair:  Jeanette Tomatis jtomatis94061@gmail.com 
�Ÿ Fun & Games Chair: Mike Sweeney mpsmoving42@gmail.com 
 

Upcoming Festival Meetings in Homer Crouse Hall: 
�¡ ALL Food Booth Chairs    Tuesday, April 30th 7:00 pm  
�¡ ALL Booth Chairs     Tuesday, May 14th 7:00 pm 

 

Festival Booth Sponsorship: 
Please consider supporting us by becoming a festival booth sponsor with a tax-deductible donation. 
There are two ways to support the Festival: 
�Ÿ Basic Sponsorship - $175  

Help pay for the expense of one booth rental - enable us to display your name or business on a booth 
�Ÿ Gold Sponsorship - $500 

Help pay for the expense of booth rentals - your name or business will be printed on a 3’ x 5’ banner to be 
displayed in a prominent place at the Festival. 

We look forward to your participation and sponsorship, and another successful St. Pius Festival!  For more  
information on sponsorship,  please contact Kristin Bright at krvbright1@yahoo.com. 
Please return your sponsorship forms and donations to the Parish Center by Friday, May 24th.  
 

Silent Auction: 
The St. Pius Community and visitors each year look forward to bidding on great 
events & prizes! The Festival is looking for your donations for the auction such as 
sports tickets, trips, vacation housing, electronic devices, jewelry, housewares, gift 
cards, artwork and donated services. Your generosity and creativity and support are 
much appreciated! 
You can drop off your tax-deductible donation at the Parish Center or contact one 
of the co-chairs for arrangement of pick up before May 1st. For more information, 
please contact our Silent Auction chairs: Sonia Picone at raysoniapicone@sbcglobal.net or Diane Chesler at 
dchesler@apr.com 
 

Car Show: 
Returning to the Festival on Saturday, May 1 will be the popular car show located 
between Msgr. Fitzsimon Center and the midway. Feast your eyes on these classic era 
automobiles! Do you own a classic car and want to participate? For more information 
contact our car show chairs, Keith Marshall at fyrproof49@yahoo.com or Linda Asti 
at linda.m.asti@gmail.com. Trophies will be presented mid afternoon on Saturday! 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


